
April 2020 President’s Newsletter 
 
Gentlemen, 
 
        As I started to write this newsletter, I realized there wasn’t much to write about in the world of golf, 
especially here at Trilogy.  I guess if we lived in Arizona, we could still be playing, but we don’t! 
 
     You have all heard and read about the many anecdotes for what is going on in the world.  Most of the 
news is not good and tends to stoke our fears, do your best to filter out the crap the listen to the 
experts. 
 
     No one here really knows when our golf course will re-open, rumors are flying around about as fast as 
the corona virus.  Trust me, as soon as something REAL is announced you will be notified,  until then, 
don’t fight with your spouse (she has to put up with you too)  and keep the faith, we will get through 
this and I truly believe we will be stronger in the end. 
 
     Check out the attachment, it’s a new warm up routine for when we start to play again! 
https://youtu.be/34viwApgPyE 
 
Rich Mercatante—President TLQMC 
“IN GOD WE TRUST" 
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